
The Peri-ometer 4 task menu shows the level of challenge of each task ranging 

from extra mild to extra hot. All tasks should be completed during the term.

Take Away ‘Home Learning’

Read the presentations in 
google classroom relating to 
the topic

Log into google classroom and 
answer questions relating to 
Modern Team working 

Complete the task on Modern 
Team working 

You can watch the videos and 
read the summary on know it 
all ninja 

Log into know it all ninja and 
read the content under the 
threats to data 

Complete know it all ninja 
quizzes on the impact of 
Threats to Data 

Read the presentations in 
google classroom relating to 
the topic

Link: 

https://classroom.google.com/c/

NjIxNTE0MDU1NTk3/a/NjI5OT

QwMTMxODQ3/details

Log into google clasroom and 
answer questions relating to 
Accessibility and inclusitivity

Complete the tasks on the 
Accessibility and inclusivity 

Log into google classroom and 
complete the spreadsheet 
activity 

Complete the ‘Shades 
spreadsheet’ task saved in 
google classroom
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